
Notice Regarding Attestation 

The office of Department of Students’ Development, University of 
Mumbai will remain closed on February 20, 2020 due to programme 
of West Zone Inter-University Student Research Convention: 
Anveshan 2019-20. Hence No attestation submission and 
collection work should be done on February 20, 2020.             
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